Uniden Corporation
2-12-7, Hatchobori, Chuo-ku,
Tokyo, 104 Japan
TEL:03-5543-2800
FAX:03-5543-2920

uniden

May 20, 1999

Federal Communications Commission
1919 M Street
Washington, DC 20554-1300

SUBJECT: Limited Agency Agreement
RE: AESUC247

We, Uniden Corporation, hereby authorize Uniden Engineering Services to act as
our agent for the purpose of preparing an equipment authorization application

forFCCID#(AESUC247)underallapplicablepartsoftheFCCrulesandregulations.

Theeffectivedateofthislimitedagencyagreementis May 20, 1999. This limited
agency agreement expires on (6 mos. from today's date), unless sooner terminated
or extended by written notice to Uniden Engineering Service and the Federal

Communications Commission.

This is to advise that we are in full compliance with the Anti-Drug Abuse Act.
The applicant is not subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section
5301 of the Anti-Drug Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. 862, and no party to the application
is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to that section.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Keizo Fujiw
Engineering manager
Engineering Department

Phone: 03-5543-2908



